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I am a relatively new naturalized US Citizen (originally from Canada). Even though I'm 34 I'm
watching politics with fresh eyes as a newly enfranchised constituent.

 I'm curious about reports of a 177 page amendment files less than 24 hours before 1530 is to
be decided in the state legislature. This seems very undemocratic and irresponsible. Even
controlling or manipulative.

Is this really about doing what's best for Oregonians and Oregon?

Amy Dill
Corvallis, Oregon
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